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June 29, 1999
EA 99-012

Mr Lew W. Myers

Vice President - Nuclear

FirstEnergy Nuclear Operating Company
P. O. Box 97, A200

Perry, OH 44081

SUBJECT:  EXTENSION OF THE RESPONSE TIME FOR ENFORCEMENT ACTION
99-012

Dear Mr. Myers

This letter i1s in response to a request that you made during a telephone conservation on
June 15, 1999, with James Lieberman, Director, NRC Office of Enforcement During that
conservation you requested additional time to respond to Enforcement Action 99-012. You
stated that the additional time was needed so that your staff can obtain, via the Freedom of
Information Act, a copy of the Office of Investigation report for Enforcement Action 99-012
Mr. Lieberman verbally granted you an extension on June 16, 1999,

This letter confirms that, starting on the date of the NRC's response to your Freedom of
information Act request, FirstEnergy has 60 days to respond to Enforcement Action 99-012. If
you have any questions please call me or Jim Heller at 1-800-533-3025 or 1-630-829-9500.

Sincerely,

H. Brent Clayton
Enforcement/Investigations Officer

o H. Hegrat, Manager, Regulatory Affairs

R. Schrauder, Director, Nuclear
Engineering Department

W. Kanda, General Manager
Nuclear Power Plant Department

N. Bonner, Director, Nuclear
Maintenance Department

H. Bergendahl, Director
Nuclear Services Department

State Liaison Officer, State of Ohio

R. Owen, Ohio Department of Health

C. Glazer, State of Ohio Public
Utilities Commission




L. Myers
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